CITY OF RAPID CITY

Engineering Services
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701-5035

Telephone: (605) 394-4154
FAX: (605) 394-6636
E-mail: dale.tech@rcgov.org

July 22, 2013

Public Works Committee/Common Council

RE: Request Authorization to Seek Proposals for Engineering Services for
Utility Maintenance Facility Project # 13-2120 CIP # 50870

The Rapid City Public Works Department Utility Maintenance Division is preparing to
build a new maintenance facility on property recently acquired and adjacent to the
current Street Maintenance and Utility Maintenance Facilities at Steele Avenue and
East Main Street North.

The new facility will allow Utifity Maintenance to accommodate their current operation
and provide for future growth. It will also allow Street Maintenance to expand into
facilities vacated by Utility Maintenance, meeting their current and future operation
needs.

Staff proposes to hire a Consultant to provide professional services for the design and
construction administration of these facilities.

The project is funded from the Water and Wastewater Enterprise Funds.

Dale Tech, PE
City Engineer

Cc: Terry Wolterstorff, Public Works Director
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